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DISCUSSION 
Main point of discussion was to share information on COVID19 operations, disruptions and supply chain 
demands:  

a. Debbie opened with updating school decisions that appear to be falling on the side of 
virtual teaching for the Fall and perhaps through December.  They are having challenges 
with social distancing and teachers do not want to return at this time.  Challenges 
remain in a virtual environment for communities that do not have wifi, special 
education students that need face-to-face learning, students that depend on schools for 
a meal, and the K-Gr5 students that learn better with face-to-face.  

b. Brian shared that they had a summer camper test positive for COVID and they have 
rehired a contractor to disinfect the summer camp environment.  They are sourcing the 
Riobi fogger, and are heavily involved in reopening their small businesses safely. 

c. Chris said that FEMA is presently not returning their calls about releasing their PPE 
orders. 

d. Brandon said that they have no new PPE requirements, and they are working with their 
school district for some essential PPE supplies, such as gowns. 

e. Andrew shared that they are developing their long term sourcing solution and have 
hired temporary staffing to evaluate their action to ensure FEMA compliance and 
sufficiency in their plans. 

f. Tony said that the City is working on their building sanitation solution, continuing with 
food distribution in the City and converting their PCard provider to the new awardee. 
 

Action Items:  
None 

 


